
 

 
May 22, 2020 

Dear Conestoga Families and Students,  
 
I hope this letter finds you all well as we head into Memorial Day Weekend.  A big 
congratulations to our seniors on their last day of classes today! We look forward to 
celebrating the Class of 2020 in the coming weeks.   Some additional updates/information 
for you this week: 
 
Academic Calendar for Remaining Weeks -  

• Week of May 25 –  
o Monday, May 25th – Memorial Day.  NO SCHOOL. 
o Tuesday, May 26th – Office Hours will follow the MONDAY schedule. 
o Wednesday, May 27th – NO WORK WELL WEDNESDAY.  Regular school 

day. Office Hours will follow the TUESDAY schedule.  
o Thursday, May 28th – Regular Thursday schedule. 
o Friday, May 29th – Regular Friday schedule. 

• Week of June 1 – Wednesday, June 3rd is a full inservice day.  No school for students. 
• Week of June 8 – The last instructional day for students remains June 10th, a half day in 

the morning. 
 
Senior Awards – Our Annual Senior Awards Program will be held virtually on 
Thursday, May 28th at 7pm.  It will be broadcast on T/ETV and streamed at 
https://www.tesd.net/tetv. Recipients of awards have been notified and a program was 
mailed home to those families. 
 
Drop Off/Collection of Items –  

• Freshman/Sophomores/Juniors- Please hold all textbooks, laptops, equipment, 
uniforms and school district property until the start of next school year.  We will 
arrange a time at the start of the school year to facilitate drop off.  

• Seniors – The senior drop off/pick up is scheduled for May 26th – 29th.  Please be 
sure you know your assigned time next week!  Click here for details. In addition, 
senior t-shirts will be on sale for $10 for those interested.  

 
Senior Events – A reminder to check the link on the Conestoga homepage, Conestoga 
Class of 2020, for the most updated information on our Senior Events.  Stay tuned for 
exciting details about festivities to commemorate June 3rd, our original graduation date! 
 
Medication Pick Up – Any medication for students in grades 9 – 12 that was left at the 
school is available for pick up on June 1st (last names A – L) or on June 2nd (last name M 
– Z) from 8:30am – 1:30pm.  Our nurses will be on site at the front entrance for parents 
to drive-through and pick up their child’s remaining medication.  
 
As always, a big thank you to our incredible community for your continued support as we 
close out the school year.  Please reach out if we can assist in any way.  Wishing you and 
your family all the best for a relaxing Memorial Day weekend. 
 
‘Stoga Proud, as always, 
 
Amy A. Meisinger, Ph.D. 
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